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Dear Ms McCallum, 
 
Argyll and Bute Council Local Review Body 
Erection of 1 x wind turbine (34.5m to blade tip) with associated electrical cabinet and 
formation of access track at Land north east of Arivore Farm, Whitehouse, Tarbert, Argyll 
 
The Ministry of Defence (MOD) has received notification from Argyll and Bute Council stating that 
the planning application for the proposed development above will be determined by the Council’s 
Local Review Body.   
 
The MOD was not consulted at application stage by Argyll and Bute Council. As a result of the 
review notification, the MOD has assessed the proposed development. I can confirm that the MOD 
raises no objection to the proposal.  
 
If planning permission is granted, the MOD would like to be advised of the following information; 
 

• The date construction starts and ends; 
• The maximum height of construction equipment; 
• The latitude and longitude of the turbine erected 

 
I trust that the above will be taken into account during the review consideration. Should you require 
any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lucy Hodgetts 
BSc (Hons) MA MRTPI 
Senior Safeguarding Officer 
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